
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Re: Head Teacher Vacancy commencing September 2022 

Dear Candidate, 

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in this post at our school.  

Please find enclosed an application pack containing the following:- 

 Covering Letter 

 Application form 

 Job description 

 Ofsted Report September 2019 

 Oversees declaration 
 

NB The successful candidate will need to undertake an enhanced dbs check and a 

medical screening prior to any contract confirmation. 

If you would like to arrange an informal visit to the school please contact the school to 

arrange a convenient appointment. 

Warren Farm is a happy and successful 1½ form entry school as highlighted in our  

Ofsted Report.  We are looking for a motivational head teacher to continue driving 

standards upwards.    

I look forward to receiving your application. 

 

Carla Bates 

Chair of Governors 

WARREN FARM PRIMARY SCHOOL  
A LEARNING ACADEMY 

Aylesbury Crescent 
Kingstanding 

Birmingham 
B44 0DT 

Phone:       0121-373-3885  

E-mail:       office@warrenfarm-primary.co.uk 
Head Teacher Mrs Gillian Barr 

Together Everyone Achieves More 


